
 

 

Passenger Information 
 

Stambridge Road Closure  
Tuesday 17 August – Thursday 19 August 
2021 
Passengers living in Great Stambridge who wish 
to access the service 60 and live South of the 
Road Closure will need to contact Arrow Taxi’s 
who will provide a taxi to connect with the service 
60 at either North Street or East Street to 
continue your journey. 
 

Service 60 towards Southend will depart 
Rochford East Street at: 0812, 0951, 1120, 1320, 
1502 and 1714. 
 

Service 60 towards Paglesham will depart 
Rochford North Street at: 0902, 1051, 1251, 1407, 
1621 and 1757. 
 



 

 

Please call 01621 855111 2 
hours prior to your 
journey book the taxi to 
connect with the bus. 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.   
Contact:  Essex County Council – 0345 603 7631    
 


